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Morning/Afternoon,

My name is Christy Spottiswood and I am writing to you as a concerned wife of a career
CFA firefighter. I am fully supportive of the fire services reform and cancer legislation and
wish to make a submission to select committee regarding the Fire Services Review. I feel
the legislation will greatly improve the emergency response for the state of Victoria and
improve the safety conditions under which my husband works.

Whilst I fully appreciate the importance of Volunteer firefighters I believe the reform
would ensure our firefighters are working alongside and supported by individuals with
current training and the highest possible skill set available. 

I would like to reiterate that I support this bill which will unify and streamline the
professional fire fighter services and ensure the safety of our loved ones.  

Kind Regards,

Christy Spottiswood
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